
Ms. Courtney Avery 

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 

525 West Jefferson Street 

Springfield, Illinois 62761 

RECEIVED 
JUN 0 1 2017 

HEALTH FACILITIES & 
SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

Opposition to Crystal Lake Hospital, CON # 17-002 

Dear Administrator Avery: 

I am writing this letter to show my opposition to the little hospital proposed to be built in Crystal 
Lake. I understand that the CON Board has a rule that new hospitals must be 100 beds, unless 
the hospital are located in an underserved/rural area. This CON rule makes sense. We live in a 
suburban area, not rural and we are certainly not in an underserved area. We have four 
hospitals in McHenry County, already. 

I respectfully urge the CON Board to deny this project. 

Very Tru
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Rob Jefson 

301 Woodland Avenue 

Wauconda, Illinoins 60084 
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